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EAtHC CIRCULAR LETTER Nº 04/2016 LETTRE CIRCULARE CHAtO Nº 04/2016  
Subject:  Next Conference of the EAtHC Prochain Conférence de la CHAtO Reference: Decisions of the 14th Conference of the Eastern Atlantic Conference (EAtHC). Décisions de la 13ente conference de la Commission Hydrographique de l´Atlantique Oriental (CHAtO)  

Dear colleagues, cher collègues: 
During the 14th Conference of the Eastern Atlantic Hydrographic Commission held in Cádiz last 
October, Nigeria kindly proposed to host the 15th Conference in that country. This offer was 
adopted according to the Statutes of the Commission. 
Recently an email from the Nigerian Hydrographic Office has proposed that next Conference will 
be held in Naval Dockyard Limited, Ahmadu Bello Way, Victoria Island, in Lagos from 17th to 19th 
October 2018. 
Best regards 
Bien cordialement 
 
 

Director of Instituto Hidrográfico de la Marina CHAtO Chairman Captain Juan Antonio Aguilar Cavanillas  


